
Challenge
Level

Homework 1 Homework 2 Homework 3 Homework 4 Homework 5 Homework 6

Practise your phonic 
sounds at home –
remember to talk to 
anything that will 
listen to you in 
French – your 
parents, your 
brother or sister, 
your pet, your 
mirror, even getting 
ready for school!!

Can you find any 
other words with 
the same patterns?

Research a French 
King/Queen – Find a 
picture(s) and write 
some information in 
English about your 
chosen person. 
Complete on paper.

Think of an 
imaginative way to
display your 
information!

Include five pieces of 
French on your 
presentation.

Comprehension -
Answer the 
Questions about 
Charles-Phillipe

(extended text 
including likes and 
dislikes)

Create a mini 
interview with your 
chosen King / Queen 
from last week.

Ask five questions in 
French:

Comment t’appelles-
tu?
Ça va?
Où habites-tu?
Quelle est la date de 
ton anniversaire?
Tu aimes……?

Vocabulary test 
20 items–
including questions 
and answers, and 
numbers to 20

Record a spoken 
passage about 
yourself in French! 
AROUND 2 
MINUTES Include -
* Name, 
* Age, 
* Where you live
* How you are
* When your birthday 
is
* What is in your 
schoolbag
* Any other 
interesting facts in 
French

Practise your phonic 
sounds at home –
remember to talk to 
anything that will 
listen to you in 
French – your 
parents, your 
brother or sister, 
your pet, your 
mirror, even getting 
ready for school!!

How are the sounds 
different between 
English and French?

Research a French 
King/Queen – Find a 
picture(s) and write 
some information in 
English about your 
chosen person. 
Complete on paper.

Write a paragraph in 
English on your 
findings. You may use 
your computer/ 
internet to help you

Comprehension -
Answer the 
Questions about 
Charles-Phillipe

(30 words text)

Create a mini 
interview with your 
chosen King / Queen 
from last week.

Ask four questions in 
French:

Comment t’appelles-
tu?
Ça va?
Où habites-tu?
Quelle est la date de 
ton anniversaire?

Vocabulary test 
15 items–
including questions 
and answers, and 
numbers to 15

Record a spoken 
passage about 
yourself in French! 
AROUND 90 
SECONDS
* Name, 
* Age, 
* Where you live
* How you are
* When your birthday 
is
* What is in your 
schoolbag

Practise your phonic 
sounds at home –
remember to talk to 
anything that will 
listen to you in 
French – your 
parents, your 
brother or sister, 
your pet, your 
mirror, even getting 
ready for school!!

Research a French 
King/Queen – Find a 
picture(s) and write 
some information in 
English about your 
chosen person. 
Complete on paper.

Include – Name, date 
of birth, why he/she 
is famous, interesting 
facts.

Comprehension -
Answer five 
questions about 
Charles Phillipe

(20 words text)

Create a mini 
interview with your 
chosen King / Queen 
from last week.

Ask three questions 
in French:

Comment t’appelles-
tu?
Ça va?
Où habites-tu?

Vocabulary test –
10 items, basic 
question and answers

Record a spoken
passage about 
yourself in French! 
AROUND ONE 
MINUTE
Comment t’appelles-
tu?
Ça va?
Où habites-tu?
Quelle est la date de 
ton anniversaire?
Tu aimes……?

FRENCH YEAR 7
TERM 1

Each week you must 
choose one 
homework task from 
the list of activities 
provided.  You should 
choose the tasks 
where the challenge 
is related to your 
Band.  E.g. someone 
with a Target Band of 
Band A shouldn’t be 
doing a 1 acorn 
challenge.

Challenge summary

These tasks are the 
most challenging 
and will stretch your 
thinking and push 
you to the highest 
levels of 
understanding.

These tasks have an 
element of 
challenge and will 
help you to apply 
what you have 
learnt in class.

These are the 
easiest tasks and 
might be useful if 
you are struggling to 
understand a topic.


